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Notice of Availability — Revised Final
Environmental Assessment titled
“Wake Atoll Rat Eradication
Program” and a Decision and Finding
of No Significant Impact in Hawaii
Print

Wildlife Services (WS), a program within the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Animal
and Plant Health Inspection Service (APHIS), has issued a Revised Final
Environmental Assessment (EA) titled “Wake Atoll Rat Eradication Program” and a
Decision and Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI).  The Revised Final EA
analyzed the eradication of an additional, previously undetected invasive rat species
from Wake Atoll.  The change did not alter the analysis of potential impacts from
implementing the proposed action of conducting a rat eradication program. The
FONSI concluded that the revised proposed action will not cause any significant
impacts to the human environment. 

Interested parties may view the revised final EA and FONSI at:

https://www.regulations.gov/docket/APHIS-2021-0045

If you would like a hard copy of the revised final EA and/or the Decision
and FONSI sent to you by mail, send a written request to State Director,
USDA-APHIS-WS, 3375 Koapaka St. Suite H-420 Honolulu, HI 96819-1895. When

https://www.aphis.usda.gov/
https://www.aphis.usda.gov/print/pdf/node/6785
https://www.regulations.gov/docket/APHIS-2021-0045


submitting a request by mail, please include a return mailing address.


